
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Parks, Recreation, and Conservation Advisory Commission will hold the Annual
Parks Tour on Wednesday, July 13, 2016, beginning at 5:00 p.m. at the Clubhouse at
the Krueger Haskell Golf Course. The City Council has been invited to attend, and a
quorum may be present. This is an information tour and no City business will be acted
on at this event.

Lori S. Curtis Luther

Dated: July 7, 2016
Lori Stottler
City Clerk
www.beloitwi.gov

** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to request this
service, please contact the City Clerks Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit WI 53511.


